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March 17, 2017
8:00 A.M.
HR E

900 Court Street NE, Room 453, Salem, Oregon 97301
Phone: 503-986-1286

Email: hhc.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

Note change: Work sessions for HB 2341 and HB 2395 have been added to the agenda.

**Subsequent Referral(s) to Ways and Means

Public Hearing

Work Session

Send materials or presentations to the email at the top of the agenda 24 hours in advance of the meeting date.

HB    2979 

HB    2980 

HB    2340 

HB    2341 

HB    2395 

HB    2122 **

Room:     

Revision 1   Posted: MAR 13  01:14 PM

Eliminates certain categories of medical assistance recipients from exemption from enrollment in coordinated care 
organization. 

Authorizes Department of Human Services and Oregon Health Authority to contract with more than one public agency
or private corporation to provide mental health and developmental disabilities services if county declines to operate 
community mental health program or community developmental disabilities program. 

Authorizes Department of Consumer and Business Services to permit insurer that discontinued offering health benefit 
plans in service area less than five years previously to resume offering health benefit plans in service area. 

Updates Insurance Code provisions applicable to health insurance in accordance with federal requirements. 

Directs State Board of Pharmacy to adopt rules related to prescription drug labels. 

Modifies requirements for coordinated care organizations in 2018 and 2023.
 


